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Sustainability at Dove Bank 
 
Our next sustainability theme is: Cycles and 
waste. Did you guess what this icon                
represented? 
 
Year 5’s sustainability theme has been cycles 
and waste. They have looked at the book ‘The 
Paperbag Prince’ and have written a persuasive 
guide on landfill. The children feel that it is important to look at 
alternatives to landfill and to reduce the amount of non-recyclable 
waste that is produced each year. In geography, they have learned 
all about renewable and non-renewable energy, the distribution of 
natural resources around the world and how our food arrives on our 

School Car Park 
 

We have noticed an increase in the number of parents using the staff car part the car park,       
particularly between 7:30 - 9 and 2:30 - 3:30. Can we please remind all parents that the school car 
park is for staff cars only in order to keep all children on site safe. This is unless there has been a 
special arrangement made with us.  

Parent Pay  

Please check your Parentpay account for outstanding lunch money, breakfast club, The Nest, 
Borreaton residential. School Lunches: Polite reminder, please credit your child’s account before 
your child orders a lunch. 

Summer Music Concert 

We are really looking forward to the Summer Music Concert on Monday evening from 5.30pm. The 
children have worked so hard to prepare. We will see performances from our recorder group,      
keyboards, Rocksteady band, choir and Y5 steel drums. 

Summer Fayre 

The Summer Fayre is fast approaching, and the final            
preparations are well under way.  The PTA are in desperate need 
of support via volunteers. The past two summer fayres have 
been incredibly successful, and this is down to the support and 
commitment of all the PTA members. If you are able to          
volunteer, please email headteacher@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 
and we will put you in contact with the PTA.  

Diary Dates - Reminder 

Monday 7th July - Reports issued to parents 

Tuesday 8th July - Parents open evening 3:30 - 5:30 

Thursday 10th July - Big Butterflies graduation 9:15 

Friday 11th July - INSET - School closed to pupils 








